
Short Breaks 

It’s Christmas! 

Short Breaks Holiday Programme 

Welcome to BCP Council Short Breaks, It’s Christmas Brochure. 

Due to the late school break up this year, our programme is limited to 2 activities.             

Don’t worry though, fun is still guaranteed! 

You need to be registered to access Short Breaks but don’t worry, registration is easy and 

can be completed in a few minutes using our online form.  

 

Please email shortbreaks@bcpcouncil.gov.uk to request a registration link. 

Please note, for out of area access, activities will be offered subject to 

availability and priority will be given to those living in the BCP postcode 

catchment area.  

 

Please follow this link to read our new terms and conditions before completing your booking.                                 

Booking, payments and cancellation policy - BCP Council Short Breaks  

 

 

BCP Council Short Breaks are accessible to all. If you need help to complete your form or 

have any questions then please feel free to contact Rowena or Joanna in our business       

support team who will be more than happy to help.                                                              

They can be contacted on 01202 096712 or at  shortbreaks@bcpcouncil.gov.uk  

 

Now open to families outside of the BCP Council postcode area 

Changes to our booking terms and conditions 

Accessibility 

Positive inclusion activities for young people 

aged from 0 to 25 in Bournemouth,            

Christchurch and Poole who have SEND. 

mailto:shortbreaks@bcpcouncil.gov.uk
https://www.fid.bcpcouncil.gov.uk/send-local-offer/information/activities-and-short-breaks-for-children-and-young-people-with-send/short-breaks-for-children-and-young-people-with-send/booking-payments-and-cancellation-policy-bcp-council-short-breaks


Day Date Venue Time Age Cost 

Wednesday  18 December The Lighthouse,     

Kingland Road,      

Poole,                    

BH15 1UG 

5pm for 

6pm start 

Everyone 

welcome 

£15 per person 

1 free carer per 

registered child 

It’s Christmas 2024 

It’s Panto time! 

We are happy to be collaborating with The Lighthouse in Poole for the 7th year running, 

and are excited to welcome you all to our very own, private, relaxed performance of... 



Day Date Venue Time Age Cost 

Friday 20 December Lemur          

Landings,       

Tower Park, 

Poole,             

BH12 4NY 

 6.30 to 

8.30pm 

All Ages £10 for the registered 

child and 1 adult                  

£2.50 per additional    

family member 

Lemur Landings 

Celebrate the end of term and join in with friends as 

you let off all of your energy in the Lemur Landings 

soft play. Mums, dads and carers might even be able 

to enjoy a peaceful cup of coffee and a mince pie!   

It’s Christmas! 2024 

* Please note: additional family members attending must live in the same household as the registered child. 

Booking information 

Booking for Short Breaks It’s Christmas 2024 is open now and can be         

accessed by clicking the link below.   

If you are having trouble completing the form please contact                       

shortbreaks@bcpcouncil.gov.uk or call 01202 096712  where our team will 

be more than happy to assist you.  

Click here to book 

Booking will close on 11.59pm on Sunday 1 December 

https://forms.office.com/e/c7L5NQnL7V

